
 

 

26 – 31 OCTOBER 2017  

 
WE ARE MOVING 

 

Good Day Dear Residents, 
 
The Bistro will unfortunately be CLOSED from 
THURSDAY, 26 October 2017 until TUESDAY, 31 
October 2017. 
 
Due to the BIG move across the road we will be 
unavailable for any meals including staff meals.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience and hope to see you 
on the 1st November 2017 in the new Lifestyle Centre.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Reef Caterers Team  


